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Literacy Class 10

The children have settled into school well after the Easter break!

In Literacy, the children have enjoyed listening to the opening chapter of our new book ‘The Hodgeheg’ by
Dick King-Smith. The children made interesting predictions about the characters and what might happen in the
story. They enjoyed learning about hedgehogs and recalled lots of interesting facts. Some children created a 3
piece of information writing.

In Storytime, the children have listened to ‘Greq the Sausage Roll’ by Mark and Roxanne Hoyle.

Numeracy

In Numeracy, the children have started a new topic. Some children have been working on their multiplication
skills and have completed number tracks by counting in twos. Other children have been learning about fractions
and have worked hard to recognise parts of a whole. Children have also been working hard to count, read

and write numbers beyond 10.

In PSHE, the children have started a new topic: Relationships. They have discussed the different roles and jobs that people do and
have thought carefully about whether they are specific to males or females. The children carried out a sorting activity and concluded

that all jobs can be undertaken by both men and women.

Topic

This week, the children have started a new topic: Freeze It. They have enjoyed the entry point and have
experimented by melting ice and frozen animal shapes in a tough tray as well as finding animals in the sand.
The children have completed a knowledge harvest and have carried out an investigation to see how ice can
change from a solid to a liquid.

In R.E, the children have been learning about Judaism. They have been finding out about Shabbat; the Jewish day of rest. The
children have explored how Jewish people remember the story of creation and how they celebrate in different ways.




